Geer Nursing Visitation Procedure

All Visits Will be by Appointment Only:
Tuesday – Saturday, 9:30-10am, 10-10:30am, 3:15-3:45pm, 3:45pm-4:15pm
All families must secure appointment times with recreation (Jill). Please keep in mind, we are trying to accommodate everyone’s requests. After you have a scheduled time please follow the procedure below. All scheduled visits will occur in the 1st floor dining room.
On the day of your scheduled visit, please arrive 5 minutes early to receive a “Covid screening”. Please go to the patio to the LEFT of the main entrance and wait to be screened by a staff member. Staff will check your temperature, ask a series of symptom/exposure related questions, and ensure that you have an appropriate face covering on. You will also be asked to perform hand hygiene using an alcohol-based hand rub (ABHR).
After successful screening, you will be escorted to the visitation area to visit with your loved one.
Tables with seating will be provided in the visitation area. To ensure proper that social distancing is maintained during the visit you must stay seated at your end of the table for the duration of the visit.  Face coverings and 6ft distancing of visitors and residents will be monitored by staff during the entire visit. 
If you are bringing items to drop off to your loved one, please have everything bagged at the time of your visit for ease of carrying and give the bag directly to staff at your time of arrival. 
Any other “drop offs” should be clearly labeled, in a paper bag and must be left at the main entrance of Geer Nursing on the cart. You may phone the reception desk at 860-824-3801 to notify them of your drop off. 
Geer reserves the right to terminate any visitation session with the appearance or potential of compromising the safety of our residents and/or staff.
Reminders: 
· No pets are allowed on the Geer campus until further notice
· Limit of two visitors only, this includes children
· All visitors MUST wear a facemask that fully covers your nose and mouth, and you must perform hand hygiene prior to approaching visit area
· Visitors must be screened by Geer staff for symptoms of Covid before approaching the visit site. If any symptoms are present, visitation will be denied  
· All children must wear a facemask and have adult supervision, no children under two years
· Please remember, social distancing means NO HUGGING; NO TOUCHING and you must remain 6ft from one another 
This procedure is based on the core principles of COVID-19 Infection Prevention guidance in the latest CMS guidance.
https://www.cms.gov/files/document/qso-20-39-nh.pdf
We thank you for your understanding and assistance in keeping your loved ones, our residents, and staff at Geer safe!
For Questions regarding visitation please call:
Jill Simmons, Recreation Director 860-824-3831 or by email jasimmons@geerccares.org
	
